
 

 
INDUSTRY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
January 8, 2021 

 
The Georgia Department of Transportation is pleased to announce that an Industry 
Forum will be held to showcase PI Nos. 0013741 & 0013742 - SR 25 at Savannah & 
Middle River Bridges Replacement Project.  In light of current public health guidelines 
encouraging social distancing, the meeting will be held virtually through a 
pre-recorded presentation. The virtual program will include remarks by Georgia DOT 
project leadership, who will speak about the projects and the future of mobility in 
Georgia. 
 
The pre-recorded Industry Forum presentation will be available for viewing on Friday, 
February 5, 2021, starting at 8:00 AM. Interested attendees are asked to pre-register. 
Registered attendees will be emailed a direct link to the presentation once it is 
available. Within 72 hours, the link to the presentation and a list of registered 
attendees, including contact information, will be posted to the Design-Build web page. 
 
One-on-one meetings will be held February 8 – 9, 2021, via protected and private 
Webex links following the Industry Forum. For additional one-on-one meeting 
information, refer to the Public Notice Advertisement (PNA) located on the Georgia 
Procurement Registry (GPR). 
 

https://ssl.doas.state.ga.us/gpr/eventDetails?eSourceNumber=2148401PNA-484-
01082021DB&sourceSystemType=doas 

  
More about Georgia DOT Design-Build projects can be found here: 
http://www.dot.ga.gov/PS/Innovative/DesignBuild 
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